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February 13, 1986
MN-86-28 GDW-86-46

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Adninistration
Licensee Fee Management Branch
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. William O. Miller, Chief

References: (a) License No. OPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
( b) Invoice from USNRC to M/APCo dated January 1,1986,

Subject: Inspection Fees for Facilities and Materials Licenses

Gentlemen:

Reference (b) requested payment of $55,683.00 for inspections conducted
between March 31, 1985 and June 22, 1985. Attached is our check for this
amount.

Very truly yours,

MAltE YAtKEE ATOMIC POWER Cor43ANY

J/C f!V
G. D. Whittier, Manager
Nuclear Engineering & Licensing

GDW/bjp

Enclosure: (Remittance for $55,683.00)

cc: Mr. Ashok C. Thadani
Dr. Thomas E. Murley i

'

Mr. Cornelius F. Holden
Mr. Pat Sears
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